Chips from the Rough

he first event for the new year was held February 6 at the beautiful
Navy Marine Course. The turnout was excellent and a great time
was had by all. The results will be published in the next Outrigger.
Our next three events are already scheduled at Hickam in April,
Kalakaua in June and the Leilehua in August. For those of you who don’t
get a chance to play these beautiful military courses, and would like to join
us, you are all welcome. Please do so.
The sign up sheet for cach tournament is in the Golf Folder at the
Front Desk approximately one month prior to the event. Hope to see
some new faces at these future events. 0



